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30/04/2015
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Yes, it’s that time of year again: sunny days and our great Summer Fete will be upon us soon. This year the raffle prizes are tumbling in and we have many great prizes for you, your children, and friends and family to win!

Enclosed in your child’s book bag are 10 books of our summer raffle tickets.  The raffle will be drawn at the Holy Trinity School Summer Fete on Sunday 14 June 2015, so get the date in your diaries please.
We currently have over 30 fantastic prizes (with more prizes to come) including:
· Spa day for two with treatment and lunch at Heythrop Park.

· £50 worth of books from Oxford University Press.

· Cornbury Music Festival Family Weekend tickets (two adults)
· £50 Boden voucher 
And many more great prizes! There are tickets for family days out, gifts and numerous vouchers to be won. A list of prizes and who has donated (to date) is on the back of this letter, and can also be seen on the school’s PTA webpage <http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/pta.asp>.
Please sell as many tickets as you can to your friends and family, and of course buy tickets yourselves.  If you can sell more tickets, then please do ask for extra books from the school office.  Your selling of tickets is very much appreciated. Please hand back to the school office all monies, ticket stubs and remaining unsold tickets by Monday 8 June.  Please do return any unsold tickets as these can be sold at the Fete. Thank you.
All the money raised from the sale of the raffle tickets benefits our children and enables the school to purchase items the budget does not extend to, such as the annual Pantomime tickets, IT equipment, outside play equipment, extra books and classroom resources.
Thank you for your continual support and good luck in the raffle!
Best wishes
Holy Trinity PTA committee
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